
 

10 October 2008 

 
Mr John Tamblyn 
Chairman 
Australian Energy Market Commission 
Level 5, 201 Elizabeth Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
By email: submissions@aemc.gov.au

 
Dear John, 

Cost Allocation Arrangements for Transmission Services 

Grid Australia welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Commission’s draft Rule 
determination on cost allocation arrangements for transmission services. 

Grid Australia supports the draft Rule determination subject to a number of amendments to 
address practical implementation issues. Our submission also addresses transitional or 
consequential provisions to be included in the amending Rule to deal with matters relating to: 

• the transition from the 'old' clause 11.6.11 to a 'new' clause 11.6.11; and  

• the fact that 'old' clause 11.6.11 has governed the way in which certain aspects of new 
Chapter 6A have been applied since 16 November 2006.  

Grid Australia looks forward to working constructively with the Commission and other 
stakeholders in the final stages of this Rule change process. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Rainer Korte 
Chairman 
Regulatory Managers Group 
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